
DNCR landowner liability response

From: Tango-Lowy, Torene <torene.k.tango-lowy@dncr.nh.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 9:37 AM

To: Kris pastoriza <krispastoriza@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Landowner liability

Dear Kris,

Commissioner Stewart has forwarded your inquiry to me for response. This is to confirm that the Department 
of Natural and Cultural Resources (DNCR) received your comments related to the Landowner Policy program 
and the Commercial General Liability policy. We appreciate your interest and suggestions related to this 
program, and will take your comments into consideration.

We treat your inquiry as a request for public records under RSA 91-A.  The term “public record” refers to 
specific pre-existing files, documents or data in an agency’s files, and not to information which might be 
gathered or compiled from numerous sources. Brent v. Paquette, 132 N.H. 415, 426 (1989).  Refer to Right to 
Know Memorandum published by the Office of the Attorney General, dated March 20, 2015.  The DNCR does 
not have public records specific to your inquiries.

Sincerely,
Torene Tango-Lowy, RTK Coordinator
NH DNCR – Div. of Parks and Recreation
172 Pembroke Rd, Concord, NH 03301
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